
PARISH NEWSLETTER 
 

May 2022 
 

for the villages of Aldwark, Alne, Flawith, 
 Tholthorpe, Tollerton and Youlton 

 

The Anglican minister for the villages in the Parish of Alne is Revd. Debbie 
Coyne. However Revd. Coyne is currently on a phased return to work 
following long term sick leave, so please do not try to contact her. The first 
point of contact should be either one of the wardens or one of the co-
ordinators. Contact details can be found at the back of the newsletter. 
 

 

 
 

Leadership 
it is easy to judge 

to condemn 
when you haven’t walked in their shoes. 

 
Leadership 

it is easy to see 
all the faults and flaws 

because they are human. 
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Leadership 
it is easy to compare 

with those 
who have come before. 

 
Leadership 

requires 
vulnerability and transparency. 

 
Leadership 
demands 

honesty and integrity. 
 

Leadership 
should embody 

those values you wish to see in everyone. 
 

Leadership 
should be questioned 

and brought to account 
when leadership 

is found to lack these traits. 
 

Leadership 
in the Bible 

is sadly, 
not always God-like. 

 
Leadership 
in the Bible 

is held to account by God 
and sometimes others. 

 
Leadership 

in its best possible form 
is revealed in God. 

 
 

Grace and Peace, 
Debbie (Vicar) 
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News from Alne Church 
 

Parish Records 
 
Memorial Service 
30th March - Audrey Stone 
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ALNE VILLAGE HALL & ALNE WI present a theatrical evening. Mrs. 
Beeton, My Sister. Written and performed by Alison Neil. 
Alne Village Hall 28th May 7.00p.m. for 7.30p.m. start. 

Advance tickets only £10. 
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The Chris Wood concert due to take place on Friday, 25th March had to be 
postponed at short notice as he had sadly contracted Shingles.  Apologies 
for this late change, but a revised date of Friday, 7th October has now been 
booked to see this veteran contemporary songwriter. 
 
Tickets in advance will be £15 available from 
https://buytickets.at/alnemusicclub/631669 or £17.50 on the door if still 
available. 
 
Our next concert on Friday, 20th May is critically acclaimed singer 
songwriter Boo Hewerdine. 
 
Tickets in advance will be £15 available from 
https://buytickets.at/alnemusicclub/671915 or £17.50 on the door if still 
available. 
 
Boo has got a brand new album, Understudy, due to be released on 27th 
May, so there will be an opportunity to hear many fresh new songs as well 
as old favourites like Patience of Angels which was a hit single for Eddi 
Reader.  The new album finds Boo in reflective mood with a fatalistic yet 
joyful narrative running throughout the lyrics.  Songs about these strange 
times individually and globally are some of his finest to date, a night not to 
be missed. 
 
Gary Stewart local singer songwriter is booked for Friday, 22nd July. 
 
David Lepper Alne Music Club Promoter 
Phone 01347 838114 or d.lepper27@btinternet.com 
 
 

https://buytickets.at/alnemusicclub/631669
https://buytickets.at/alnemusicclub/671915
mailto:d.lepper27@btinternet.com
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ANGLICAN SERVICES 
 
MAY 2022 
 

Venue 1st May 8th May 15th May 22nd  May 29th May 

Aldwark 

 

  

9.00a.m. 

Holy 
Communion 

        

  

  

  

10.30a.m. Joint 
Parish 
Communion 

Alne 

  

  10.30a.m. 

Holy 
Communion 

 
10.30a.m. 

Joint 
Anglican 
Methodist 
Service 

Tollerton 10.30a.m. 

Holy 
Communion 

10.30a.m. 

Morning 
Worship 

10.30 a.m. 

Holy 
Communion 

10.30a.m. 

Morning 
Worship 

 
 
METHODIST SERVICES 
The Rev Elizabeth Cushion is the Methodist Minister for the villages around 
Easingwold.  Elizabeth can be contacted on 01347 821460. You are 
welcome at all of the village services listed below. 
 
MAY 2022 
 

Date Time Venue Service Details 

1st May 10.30a.m. Chapel Anniversary - 
Stillington 

Revd. David Bidnell 

8th May 3.00p.m. Alne Hall Revd. Elizabeth Cushion 

15th May 3.00p.m. Chapel Anniversary - 
Tholthorpe 

Revd. Andrew Foster 

22nd May 10.30p.m. St Mary’s Alne United Service 

29th May 10.30p.m. Stillington Mrs Marion Moverley 
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Contact Details: 
 
The Anglican minister for the villages in the Parish of Alne is Revd. 
Debbie Coyne. 
 
However Revd Coyne is currently on a phased return to work 
following long term sick leave, so please do not try to contact her. 
 
Therefore, please contact Church Wardens / Co-ordinators in the first 
instance. 
 
 
 
Church Wardens/ Co-ordinators 
 
St Mary's Alne 
Sharon Oliver 07778 158770 e-mail mandsoliver@btinternet.com 
 
 
St. Stephen's Aldwark 
Vivienne Bird e-mail viviennebird@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
St. Michael's Tollerton 
Arthur Harland 01347 823575 e-mail janeatwoodyedge@yahoo.co.uk 
Alison Dowson 01347 838138 e-mail amcd2350@gmail.com 
 
 
The Methodist Minister for the villages around Easingwold is The Rev 
Elizabeth Cushion (Tel: 01347 821460) 
 
 
 
 

COPY DATE for June 2022 issue: 23rd May 2022 please. 
e-mail: news@abchurches.org.uk 
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